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The plans looks great with the new board walk to connect the water and land. Would like to see the
board walk extended to a new Glebe Island Bridge for pedestrians and bikes. There is sooo much
traffic congestion around Balmain and Rozelle and a sustainable transport option is needed. Can you
add more height to pay for the revitalised bridge?



